SUPERINTENDENT'S PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL

January 19, 2022
MINUTES

Welcome and Introductions – Dr. Sam Buenrostro

Dr. Buenrostro welcomes the group and wished everyone a Happy New Year.

COVID Updates

Tracy Payne provided an abbreviated version of the presentation provided at the 2/11 Board Mtg. The updated guidance was included. The ppt. is available for your review.

- Strategic Plan
 - Student Well-being
 - Safety & Cyber Bullying

Mr. Steve Ellis shared the many ways that CNUSD is keeping our students safe both physically and social emotionally.

Dr. Pablo Sanchez and his team presented on digital citizenship and ways to prevent cyber bullying.

Both presentations are included for your review.



district activities to the community
• Act as a focus group member for
Superintendent regarding district issues